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Dates to Remember 
1/28 -  End of 1st Semester 
1/29 – No School  
2/9 – Report Cards 
2/12 – 100th Day of School, 
Valentine’s Day Party, Food 
Drive Ends 
2/15 – No School 
2/17 -  Picture Day 
2/25 – Parent Conferences 

 
Spelling Words 

Focus: ee & ea 
1. tree       5.  tea 
2. creek     6.  feast 
3. meet     7.  beach 
4. leaf 

Next Week 
Reading: Compare & 
Contrast 
Phonics: ee & ea 
Math: Comparing 
Science: Land & Water 
Social Studies: Work in the 
Community 
Art:  Threatened Fish 
 
 
 
 
          

 

 
   
 

Classroom News 
It’s hard to believe we are halfway through our 
school year already!  I’m so proud of the first 
graders & how much progress they have made since 
the beginning of the year. 
 
Friday, February 12th is a very busy day for us!  We 
will start out having our STEM challenge using the 
donated food items we’ve collected, celebrate the 
100th Day of School, and our Valentine’s Day class 
party!  If your child wishes to exchange Valentines, 
please make sure they  have one for each student in 
the class.  A list is provided on the back.  Also, 
students will need 100 count of some small item.  
For example, 100 pennies or bowtie pasta.  
 
Reading homework is being increased to 4 nights a 
week for 10 minutes each night as well as 4 
sentences on their reading logs.  Please make sure 
your child is using their best handwriting, proper 
capitalization and punctuation.  Reading logs and 
spelling homework are due on Friday, February 5th. 
 
            **see back side** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 WOW - perseverance 
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